
BRIDGETON HOUSING AUTHORITY  
**LEGAL NOTICE** 

 The Housing Authority of the City of Bridgeton will accept 
Public Housing Applications for potential placement on the 
waitlist from June 11th,2025 9:00 AM through July 2nd, 2025, 5:00 
PM. 

Please be advised that no applications will be accepted in 
person.  All applications will be accessible on our website: 

www.bridgetonpha.org 
Reasonable Accommodations: The policy of the Housing Authority of the 
City of Bridgeton is to provide reasonable accommodation for applicants with 
disabilities.  If you or your family member is a handicapped or disabled person 
who needs accommodations during the application process, or modified 
housing, please contact our office to discuss your needs.  If assistance is 
needed to complete an application, please call (856) 451-4454 or visit BHA 
management offices located at 110 Commerce St.  

The Housing Authority of the City of Bridgeton will accept 
applications for the following sites:   

Maple Gardens (Southeast Ave), 19 Maple Gardens:    

• 150 applications will be accepted for two-bedroom units.  
• 150 applications will be accepted for three-bedroom units.  
• 50 applications will be accepted for four- bedroom units.  

 

 

http://www.bridgetonpha.org/

